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Club presidents and secretaries			 

Your incoming Council, CCD Jim Whelan, DGE 21A Tom Price, DGE 21B Ray Clark ,and DGE 21C Doug Harris need your help! They are charged 
with the responsibility of putting the new Lions directory out in a timely and accurate manner. What do they need from you and your Club?

1. Your new Club Officers should be elected and your PU 101 form completed on MYLCI. This should be completed by April 15. To date 
there are 85 of the 119 clubs in the Multiple District which have not reported their new officers to LCI through the MYLCI sight. Thank you to all 
the clubs which have completed their reports!

2. Review your Club rosters available on MYLCI and determine if your members information is accurate. E mail addresses and  telephone 
numbers. This should be completed by May 1, 2018 to ensure accurate information in the directory.

The Multiple District 21 Constitution and By laws chairman PDG Les Daviet  reviewed the MD21 Privacy Policy with regard to the Council desire to 
publish MD21 Lions Members e-mail addresses in the MD21  Directory. I believe that the member e-mail addresses that are on file with LCI can 
be published in the MD21 directory for MD21 Lions us only so long as the Directory (both Hard Copy and, if an Online is produced) contains 
written disclaimer to that effect and so long as the on line directory is pass word protected so that it  is only accessible by MD21 Lions  Members. 
An ongoing notice of this action should be published in the Canyon State Lion stating that any Lion not wishing their email address shown in 
the MD21 Directory must notify the MD21 Directory Chairperson in writing. The notice should make it clear that the responsibility for insuring the 
accuracy of an MD21 Lion  Members data on file at LCI rests with the Lion Member.

The Directory is a valuable tool for the Lions of Arizona, but without current E mail addresses and telephone numbers it becomes just a list of names 
and leaves the Lions of Arizona unable to communicate with their members, committees and officers. Updated information of the officers and E 
mail addresses will allow LCI to contact you with your information regarding available resources to aid you in the duties of your office.  Lion Eddie 
Richardson is compiling the data for the directory and needs this information by April 15 for the PU101 and May 1 for the updated Club rosters.

The directory is only to be used by Lions for Lions activities and should not be released to outside groups. The Directory is only as useful as you 
make it accurate by updating your records on MYLCI. Let›s make this the best directory ever!     
  
The intent is to have the Directory available by the kick off meetings. There will be printed directories as required by the MD 21 Constitution and 
By Laws  and available PDF directories upon request by  AZ Lions.   
                                 
   
Lion Tom Simmons
Leader Dog Nelson

MD 21 Council Chair
Phoenix Valley of the Sun Lions Club
Cell: 602 703-7030
E mail: lhdwt@cox.net
Home : 602 246 7339


